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	The induction process is an important part of the smooth transition from pre-school to school life. We hope that the systems we have put in place have supported you and your child during this time. Our programme of induction has included:

Pre-school

· Your school tour led by the headteacher.

· Six afternoon sessions in school in the summer term for your child.

· An evening meeting for parents after the initial afternoon session.

· The opportunity to have a school lunch with your child.

Reception - Autumn Term

· The open door policy enabling you to talk to Mrs Bateman or Mrs Murray about your child/school life

· The curriculum evening - reading, writing, Jolly Phonics and maths in Class 1.

	
	
	
	Yes

I agree


	No

I disagree


	

	1
	The prospectus and website were very informative and useful.
	
	100%
	(
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	2
	Pre-visits in the summer term helped my child to have a happy start to school life.
	
	100%
	(
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	3
	The opportunity to meet with staff and find out about school life at  the evening meeting, after my child’s initial pre-visits, was very useful.
	
	100%
	(
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	4
	My child feels safe and happy at this school.
	
	100%
	(
	





Further comments included:


I think the settling in sessions were just about the right length and number and helped our daughter feel confident and comfortable when starting in September.


The parents evening left me feeling that the school really cared about the children’s happiness in school.


One of the best parts of the induction process was the 6 ½ day visits – much more than any other school.


As parents the induction process has helped instill our confidence in the school, and know that out child is in the very best hands.


The whole process worked really well and our daughter settled into school life better than we could have imagined!


The pre-visits are an excellent idea.


The curriculum evening was an excellent way of finding out what happens on a daily basis and how we can support our child and Mrs Bateman and Mrs Murray.








We have all been made to feel very welcome and my son has settled in brilliantly to Lothersdale School.


Our child is loving school and seems to have setlled in nicely1








The induction process could be improved by:


Can’t think of any improvements!






























